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Monday 27th March 2023
Dear Parent/Carers,
Girls’ Football Club

We are excited to inform you that Dylan Stewart from B Pro Football Coaching is continuing the Girls’ Football Club after the Easter break.  It will run every Thursday until 4.15pm, and is open to girls in Reception through to Year 6.  The first session will be Thursday 20th April 2023.  There is no charge for this club.  The club will run all the way up to the end of the Summer Term.
Your child will need their PE kit and trainers for this club (football boots if you have them, though not essential).  Please note that they will train outside even when it is raining.

If your child would like to attend then please complete the slip below and return to school (please complete even if your child has already been attending).

Thank you for support

Mr O’Boyle

Sports Lead 

Girls’ Football Club - Thursdays
I give permission for my child............................................................................................... 

Class ………………………………………… to attend the Girls’ Football Enrichment Club. 

Signed ...........................................................................… (Parent/ Carer)
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